
 

 

I would like to... 

volunteer at the church 

join a small group 

grow in my faith 

grow as a leader 

speak with a pastor about... 

I put my trust in Jesus for the first time today!  

I found out about FBC through: 

website social media family or friend 

I would like more information on: 

Please pray for me regarding:  Staff only please 

Learn about church membership 

WOMEN’S VOLLEYBALL 
Monday, Feb. 5 & 19 @ 7:00pm 
 

SOUPER BOWL LADIES NIGHT OUT @ FBC 
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 9 FROM 6:30—10:30PM  
Ladies, it’s time for our annual Souper Bowl Ladies Night Out! 
We would love to invite you to join us for a super fun night of 
fellowship, food, and games.  This is such a wonderful way to 
meet new people and enjoy getting to know one another better. 
 

Here are the details: 

• Friday, February 9 from 6:30—10:30pm here at FBC 

• Please bring your favorite yummy soup or salad or dessert 
to share!   

• Bring your favorite game. 
 

We will enjoy one another’s fellowship while we make memories 
together.  If you have any questions, please contact Sheri Cooley 
at 269.760.3000. 
 

MENS BREAKFAST—SATURDAY, FEB. 10 @ 8:00AM 
Men, please join us for a great time of faith, food & fellowship on 
February 10 at the Chopp’s home. 
 
LOVE AND RESPECT MARRIAGE SEMINAR @ FBC 
FEBRUARY 18, 25 & MARCH 3 5:30—7:00PM 
You and your spouse are invited to attend FBC’s Love and        
Respect Marriage 3 week seminar here at FBC on Feb. 18, 25 and 
March 3 from 5:30—7pm in room 229 (upper level of church).  
Please bring a dish to pass and sign up at one of the bulletin   
tables in the auditorium or at the Information Center in the       
lobby. 
 
MEN’S MINISTRY SPONSORED FAMILY EVENT 
FBC CHILI COOKOFF      SAT., FEB. 24  4:30—8:30PM 
Mark your calendars for Sat., February 24, starting @ 4:30pm.  
Our 3rd annual great FBC Chili Cook Off will again take place.  
Our supported missionary Bill Jenkin III will also be giving us a 
Gospel message of hope and encouragement.  Doors will open 
at 4:30pm.  A cornhole tournament will begin at 5:00pm with 
great prices for the top teams!  Dinner will be at 6:00pm with a 
presentation to follow.  Start tuning up your recipes and tossing 
those bags…..and will Dan’s chili 3-peat???  May God be glorified 
by our fellowship and community.  Hope to see a great turnout!  
More information to follow!   
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR! 
AWANA GRAND PRIX—WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 28 
 

EVENTS:  February 4—10, 2024 
SUNDAY 10:00am 

After AM 
service 
5:30—7pm 

Worship service & KidZone 
Kids Hope Meeting 
 
Oasis for students 

MONDAY 7:00pm Women’s Volleyball 

TUESDAY 10—
11:30am 

Ladies Bible study 

WEDNESDAY 6:30—8pm Awana, The Island and Men’s &      
Ladies Bible studies 

FRIDAY  
 
 
6:30—
10:30pm 

Oasis student retreat at Lake Ann 
Camp—Feb. 9—11 
 
Ladies Night Out Souper Bowl 

SATURDAY 8:00am Men’s Breakfast at the Chopp’s home 

CHURCH MINISTRIES CONFERENCE—MARCH 1-2 
CALVARY BAPTIST CHURCH IN GRAND RAPIDS 
All volunteers, teachers, growth group leaders, workers and        
ministry leaders are encouraged to attend. 
 

First Baptist will pay $25 of your early bird registration fee if    
you would like to attend this conference.  In order to receive this 
discount you will need to sign up at one of the tables in the back 
of the auditorium or at the Information Center in the lobby and 
bring your part of the fee which is $20 to the church office on 
or before Tuesday, February 13. 
 

Brochures are available at the Information Center in the lobby 
and at the tables at the back of the auditorium if you would like 
more information.  After February 13th, you will need to register 
directly at www.churchministriesconference.com. 
 
THANK YOU! 
FBC Family,  Thank you for your continued monthly support.  Your 
prayers, words of encouragement, and financial donations allows 
the Positive Options staff the confidence needed to serve families 
making a pregnancy decision. 
 

You are a huge blessing to the Positive Options team and families 
we serve.  We thank God for your partnership serving you with 
God’s love. ~Christina Madison & Positive Options Staff 
 

Dear Friends of First Baptist of Allegan!  Thank you for your       
December gift to BMW.  We are so encouraged to see resources 
come in which enable our 60+ staff in Bangladesh to keep reach-
ing out to many people who have never heard the Gospel.  Your 
church is having an impact!  Please pray for our upcoming trip to 
Bangladesh, Jan. 28—Feb. 21, that we would deeply encourage, 
spiritually strengthen, and powerfully motivate our brothers and 
sisters.  Thanks much!  ~ From Bill Wolf (Board) BMW 

 “Fear not, for I am with you; Be not dismayed, for I am your 
God.  I will strengthen you, Yes, I will help you, I will uphold 

you with My righteous right hand.  Isaiah 41:10 



 

 

Open Up the Heavens 
Welcome/Announcements 
His Mercy Is More 
Evidence 
Christ Be Magnified 
Message—Pastor Nathan Smith   Matthew 19 
Yet Not I But Through Christ In Me 
Final Blessing 
 
 
 
Please stack the chairs.  Thank you! 
 

 

 

1290 32nd St 
Allegan, MI 49010 

www.fbcallegan.com 

269.673.5683 or 866.595.1591 

2.4.2024 

STAY UP TO DATE ON WHAT’S HAPPENING @ FBC ALLEGAN!         | 

communication card We’re so glad you joined us!  Please fill out this card, tear it off, and place it in the offering box. 

Name(s) 

Marital Status Single Married 
Phone # 

Address State: Zip: 

This is my first time at FBC. 

By providing the above information you are opting in to receive communication from First Baptist Church of Allegan.  

I need my contact information updated. 

OASIS STUDENT MINISTRIES SCHEDULE 
Sunday Oasis Student Ministries @ 5:30—7pm                                  

 

Oasis students are attending FreezeOut at Lake Ann Camp on          
February 9—11.  There will be No Oasis on Sunday, February 11. 

 

ORDER OF SERVICE @ 10:00am 
FBC SERVICE & ONLINE—www.fbcallegan.com 

CHURCH GIVING & ATTENDANCE 
MTD Jan. 28 Giving:  $26,639.44     Budget:  $42,291.88 
Attendance for Jan. 28 service:  310 You Tube:  50 

STAY IN TOUCH 
OFFICE HOURS:  Mon-Thurs., 8:30am—12:30pm, 1-4pm 
 

Nathan Smith: Senior Pastor: nsmith@fbcallegan.com 
Brendon Bayley:  Associate:  bbayley@fbcallegan.com 
Cheyenne Smith:  Director of Congregational Worship:  
       csmith@fbcallegan.com 

Email 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH E-PRAYER CHAIN 
How do I place a prayer request on the E-Prayer Chain? 
Chris Murphy is the E-prayer chain coordinator for our church.      
If you would like a prayer request placed on our E-prayer  
chain please send your request to Chris at  
prayerchain@fbcallegan.com. 
 
How do I receive the E-prayer chain so I can pray for 
others?  If you would like to be a recipient of the E-prayer chain 
to pray for others please send your email address and a note that 
you would like to be a recipient of the E-prayer chain to Chris at 
prayerchain@fbcallegan.com. 
 
 
 
FBC E-NEWSLETTER SIGN UP 
FBC sends out a weekly e-newsletter.  The e-newsletter contains            
information about events going on at FBC, local ministry            
information and encouraging stories to uplift you through the 
week.  Please send your e-mail address to Robin in the church 
office at rbacon@fbcallegan.com if you would like to receive this  
e-newsletter.   

Stand By Me 


